
 
 
 

Juneau County Extension Update to COVID-19 
 

The latest health guidance on responding to the COVID-19 virus is “flattening the curve” or 
limiting the spread of the virus via protective measures.  We are following best practices and 
the latest policy guidelines to promote health and safety. 
 
This office will have limited capacity during the COVID-19 outbreak.  All Extension Educators will 
be working remotely in accordance with guidance from state and local agencies in addition to 
our connection to UW-Madison.  Support staff is in the office and available via email at 
mary.nuttall@wisc.edu or 608-847-9329. 
 
For more information on COVID in Juneau County visit Juneau County Department of Health: 
http://www.co.juneau.wi.gov/health1.html 
 
For UW-Madison Division of Extension visit: https://fyi.extension.wisc.edu/news 

 

 
See below to learn more about our events and programming. 

 

April Martell – 4-H Positive Youth Development Educator 
April.martell@wisc.edu 

Gary Kirking – Community Resource Development Agent 
glkirking@wisc.edu 

Alana Voss – Agriculture Extension Educator 
Alana.voss@wisc.edu 

Angela DeSmith – FoodWise Coordinator 
Angela.desmith@wisc.edu 

Sharon Volkening-Wolfe – FoodWise Nutrition Educator 
Sharon.wolfe@wisc.edu 
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